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On June 12, 2018 at 2:11 PM, the Owatonna Police Department responded to US Bank, 132 

West Broadway, in response to a reported bank robbery. 

A single white male entered the bank, handed a teller a note that demanded money.  The 

note referred to a gun, but a gun was never displayed.  The teller provided the money 

demanded by the suspect and the suspect fled the scene. 

Surveillance photos of the suspect were disseminated to Owatonna officers and statewide 

officials.  An Owatonna police officer was able to positively identify the suspect from the 

surveillance photos. 

At approximately 3:52 PM, the Owatonna Police Department located and arrested the male 

suspect at the Steele County Fairgrounds Park on 18th Street Southeast without incident.  The 

suspect arrested is Matthew Dahl, age 33 with a last known address of Faribault. 

The suspect remains in custody awaiting formal charges. 

The Owatonna Police Department was assisted by the Steele County Sheriff’s Office, Rice 

County Sheriff’s Office, Faribault Police Department and the Federal Bureau of 

Investigations. 

This investigation remains under investigation by the Owatonna Police Department and the 

Federal Bureau of Investigations.   
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